
 

EP developed app to support phonics 
  

  
 

Kirsten Branigan  and Shane Gallagher (now working in Camden) developed a series of apps for 
iphones/ipads  in collaboration with Cambridge University, to support children to learn 
phonics and high frequency words.  It would benefit 4-6 year olds and older children who need 
to develop skills and is easy for parents to do with children.  
  
The apps are called ‘cambugs’ and are found on the itunes store and we have some videos on 
youtube if you fancy sharing. 
  
Cambugs Letter sounds : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zbltMVnEhWw 
  
Peer tutoring with Cambugs: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D7ih_uhrQIM 
  
Cambugs phonics:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gLae3lJPXYY 
 
Are you wondering how to talk to your child about Covid 19 ? Helpful information can be 
found here: https://www.cambslearntogether.co.uk/home-learning/wellbeing 

 


